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Lublin, Poland — 6™ April 2020

Subject: Update on the ITF World Cup 2020 in Koper, Slovenia

Dear TKD Family,

Today the "Adventure Korea” should start with the events on the 65th anniversary
of Taekwon-Do. Unfortunately, this historic event had to be postponed due to the Corona
Virus.

For the same reason, all planned events until the end of June 2020 were postponed
or canceled. At the end of this month we will take the decision for the events in July and
August.

The biggest event planned for this year is the 8th World Cup in Koper, Slovenia at the
beginning of October.

It would certainly be premature to make a final decision for this now. Nevertheless, there
are already questions that we cannot answer because they are not at our discretion.

ITF is monitoring the situation and we are following the recommendations provided by the
National Authorities in Slovenia, the World Health Organization and other leading health
authorities around the world.

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and share any developments regarding
the ITF World Cup 2020. Please rest assured ITF will continue to do what is in the best
interests and safety of all our Taekwon-Do practitioners.

At the moment we can only hope that the Corona Virus slowly loses the force with which
it currently dominates the world.

I wish you all to stay healthy and survive this crisis safe.
With my best regards.
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